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26th August, 2021           Issue 26 PHONE: 02 6059 8987 

Belvoir Special School Newsletter 
38 Gayview Drive, WODONGA, 3690 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Athletics Carnivals  

 POST-PONED Thursday, 2nd  

September—till Term 4  

 

Deb Ball 

Friday, 17th September  

 

Dyson’s Bus Numbers: 

BUS 1: 0408691885 

BUS 2: 0417041196 

BUS 3: 0407563474 

BUS 4: 0408698635 

Belvoir Bus: 0431756813 

Thank you all for your support and assistance during remote learning. It has been wonderful to 

see all the fantastic work being posted on Seesaw. Just a reminder that home learning packs are 

available at the office for those students who need them.  

We are currently organising onsite supervision for next week. We ask families to please send in 

your request by midday Friday so we can organise for next week.  

To help slow the spread of the virus, we need your support in complying with the new      

strengthened restrictions and helping our public health team to get ahead of this virus. 

We request parents, carers and families continue to do the right thing by following all health  

directives. This includes making careful and supportive choices about accessing on-site            

supervision at school. If families need to access onsite supervision using Category B we    

request you indicate two or three preferred days.  

To support onsite supervision: 

• There will be a skeleton staff at school. The majority of staff will be working from home as 

directed by lockdown orders. 

• Students will be allocated to a classroom each day this may not be their regular classroom 

or Pod. 

• Students will be supervised by school or casual replacement staff which can often be more 

disruptive for our students than working from home. 

Book Club Issue. 6 

 

If any students have Book Club orders, can 
you please drop into office or do Loop 

online orders by 4pm Friday 27th August. 

  

Thanks, 

Book Club organiser. 
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A lovely lady donated these amazing  sensory blankets to our school.  

She kindly gave us 20 blankets, meaning there will be one for each class.  

THANK YOU SO MUCH!! 
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Room 3 News 
Amy, Laura, Kyandra & Scott 

 

This term we have been very busy and doing a fantastic job of learning at home and school.   

We have been looking at ‘The Farm’ for our Term Topic by exploring the different animals 

that might live on them and what they produce. It was fun looking at chickens last week and 

trying to put their life cycle in order. This week we have been reading the ‘The Potato Peo-

ple’, making our own and thinking of activities that we like to do with others. In maths we 

have started looking at addition through using different objects to count all.   

We cannot wait until everyone is back at school!   
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Room 11 News 
Danae, Courtney, Kylie & Fiona  

Last week Room 11 enjoyed celebrating book week. Students read and listened to a variety 

of book week texts and enjoyed completing activities such as story sequencing, drawing, 

creating characters and storytelling through performance. Students also had lots of fun 

dressing up and participating in the book week parade. 
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Room 19 News 
Jamay, Brenda & Sheree 

 

For book week we dressed up as the Zones of 

Regulation. We drew some amazing faces to 

match with our Zone colours.  

We worked hard on our debate speeches in class. We debated 

against Room 23 and we think we won! Our topic was ‘Social Media 

should be used by everyone’. 
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Albury IDFA Presents 

 

 

 

   

Live Streamed Show 

Coming to a Lounge room near you!! 

30th July to 29th August, 2021 

The “Circus Quirkus” is a non-animal, family oriented show with plenty to thrill all ages.       It features a troupe 

of local and international performers steeped in the traditional circus  

disciplines of clowning, juggling, balancing, contortion, acrobatics as well as unique     

comedy routines; all performed to the highest degree of skill and entertainment value.   

So get your buckets of popcorn ready, grab a comfy spot on the couch and get ready to smile for a while.  

PLEASE NOTE: CODE IS AS FOLLOWS 

LINK: vimeo.com/showcase/cqad21 

PASSWORD: 22 
 

WE WANT OUR PARENTS/CAREGIVERS/GUARDIANS TO  

TELL US WHAT THEY THINK!  
 

Our school is conducting a survey to find out what parents/caregivers/guardians think of our school. The Parent/Caregiver/Guardian 

Opinion Survey is an annual survey offered by the Department of Education and Training that is conducted amongst a sample of ran-

domly selected parents/caregivers/guardians (previously known as the Parent Opinion Survey). It is designed to assist schools in 

gaining an understanding of families’ perceptions of school climate, student behaviour, student engagement and experiences of re-

mote and flexible learning. Our school will use the survey results to help inform and direct future school planning and improvement 

strategies.  

 

Approximately 30 per cent of parents will be invited to participate in this year’s survey. All responses to the survey are anonymous. 

This year, the Parent/Caregiver/Guardian Opinion Survey will be conducted from Monday 19th July to Friday 3rd September. 

 

The survey will be conducted online, only takes 20 minutes to complete, and can be accessed at any convenient time within the 

fieldwork period on desktop computers, laptops, tablets or smartphones. The online survey will be available in a range of languages 

other than English. These include: Arabic, Vietnamese, Mandarin, Chin (Hakha), Hindi, Japanese, Somali, Turkish, Punjabi and Greek. 

 

Please speak to your child’s teacher if you would like more information. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fvimeo.com%2Fshowcase%2Fcqad21&data=04%7C01%7CHannah.Thomas%40education.vic.gov.au%7Cf49bb1effeca471e1ba208d95184be86%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637630452860643716%7CUnknown%7CT
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October 8th, 2021  
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School’s Web Page! 
As many of you may already know, Belvoir has created a Web page. You can 

access the page by going on to  

https://www.belvoirss.vic.edu.au/ 

This page is used to promote events, share information and showcase 

achievements of classes and individual students. We would love for you to 

share this page with your friends and family so that everyone can see the 

great things happening in our school. 

CONTACT  DETAILS 
Could all families please make sure that they 
inform the school office whenever they have 

any changes to any of their  

contact details e.g.. home/mobile phone  

numbers, change of address etc. 

It’s extremely important that we have up 
to date information in case of  

emergencies.   
Please contact Andrea or Hannah on  

6059 8987 if you have any changes. 

 

ATHLETICS  

CARNIVAL  

has been Postponed 

till Term 4  


